
 

ST. PATRICK OF THE ISLAND 
BULLETIN for WEEK OF JANUARY 24, 2021 

3RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
278 Shamrock Drive, Pincourt, Quebec J7W 3W8 

Tel: 514-453-2492 
Email: islandchurch@videotron.ca 

 
This Week’s Readings: 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus invites people to repent and believe that the 
‘kingdom of God has come near’. 

 

Jonah 3: 1-5, 10 – God commands Jonah to action! 

1 Corinthians 7: 29-31 – Be ready, for we know not when we are called. 

Mark 1:14-20 – In the Gospel, the disciples have no way of knowing what the 
future holds for them as followers of Jesus.  Yet, they respond without 
hesitation. 

 

JOIN US FOR VIRTUAL MASS 

Each Sunday at 10am, we are livestreaming Mass to You Tube.  There is a 
direct link on our website www.st-patrick-of-the-island.ca  - we hope you can 
join us. 

Communion will be offered after Sunday Mass, from 10:45 until 11:00 am, in 
front of the church. 

   

MASS INTENTION 

Sunday January 24, 2021 @ 10 am    Talia Chevrier from Eric Cugurs 
 
 

THIS WEEK THE SANCTUARY LAMP BURNS FOR:   

- Our Parishioners 

http://www.st-patrick-of-the-island.ca/


Pope Francis’ Message For These Times:  

"Above all, let us not forget to thank: if we are bearers of gratitude, the 
world itself will become better, even if only a little bit, but that is enough 
to transmit a bit of hope. The world needs hope. And with gratitude, with 

this habit of saying thank you, we transmit a bit of hope. Everything is 
united and everything is connected, and everyone needs to do his or her 

part wherever we are. The path to happiness is the one Saint Paul 
described at the end of one of his letters: “Pray constantly, give thanks 
in all circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you. 
Do not quench the Spirit” (1 Thes 5:17-19). Do not quench the Spirit, 
what a beautiful project of life! Do not quench the Spirit that we have 

within leads us to gratitude. Thank you." 
-  

Pope Francis  

 

From St Patrick With Love! 

Join us Wednesday afternoons for a time of prayer and reflection with  
Fr. Pierre, Anne and Deacon Nic.  Go to www.st-patrick-of-the-island.ca  and 
follow the link.  

 

IS ISOLATION GETTING TO YOU? 

Do you need to talk to someone?  In these difficult times, 
some days can be stressful and your faith tested.  If you 
need to talk, we are here to listen.  You can call Deacon Nic 
at 514-703-3736 or Anne Coulter at 514-453-8634. 

 

St Pat’s would like to thank… 

On behalf of St Pat’s Food Bank, we would like to thank everyone for 
their gift of generosity in helping us meet the needs of our community.  
Our cupboards are full and we have all of you to thank for that. 

http://www.st-patrick-of-the-island.ca/

